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GENERAL MEETING 
 
 Date:  Sunday, March 15, 2015       

 Breakfast: 9:00 am    

 Meeting: Following 

     Location: Shopsy’s Deli 7240 Woodbine Ave. 
 

SOCIAL 

Future events.  
 

1. Woodbine Racetrack, lunch, slots and Thoroughbred racing, 

Sunday, April 19, 2015. Cost per member $25.00. Cost per non 

member is $41.00.  Please call Stan Ash to book your tickets.  

Please send in your money or bring it to the next general meeting. 

2. Kinky Boots, the musical, Winner of the 2013 Tony award for the 

best musical.  Location Royal Alex Theatre.  Scheduled for 

July/August 2015.  Cost per member is $65.00. Cost per Non 

member is $105.    

3. Summer fun, lunch, indoor Go-Carting and Mini-golf.  Scheduled 

for month of June, 2015. Further details to be provided in the 

coming months.    
 

WELFARE 
 Birthday Wishes 
 January:   Aubie Himel, Morris Snitman, Alvin Pettle 

February: Charles Berman, Howard Berman, Mark Delson, 

      Neil Goldenberberg, Larry Grossman, Martin Novak, 

      Jack Reiter, Joe Ross, Harvey Zaretsky  

March:     Stan Ash, Jack Besser, Jeff Hershorn, Isadore Lanys, Al York,  

      Saul Lewis, Robert Richmond, Morris Shapiro, Morton Sheffer 
 

 Speedy recovery to Harvey Rudnick who is recuperating at home. 

 Deepest condolences to Cory Zaretsky and Brother-in-law, Mark Lapidus 

and families on the loss of Brother David Zaretsky who passed away 

January 11, 2015. 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

Please welcome Probationary member Paul Pellat to the Lodge. 

 

Dear members, widows and their children.  If a member or their spouse 

passes away, please remember to contact a Funeral Home of your choice 

with regards to the funeral arrangements.  We currently have deals with 

Steeles Memorial to get extra items that you may not get from other 

Funeral Homes.  Do not call the Cemetery directors.  They will be 

contacted by the Funeral Home to take care of the burial arrangements. 
 

OLD AND NEW BUSINESS 
 

Rabbi Ben Ayon has been removed from the Lodge as the Honourary 

Rabbi.  
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